
 
 

 

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 064 of 2019 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/0001/19 

 

 

10 June 2019 

 

 

 

Correction to Local Notices to Mariners No 061 of 2019 regarding Re-Nourishment 

Project at Balluta Bay 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 061 of 2019 regarding Re-

Nourishment Project at Balluta Bay 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners and owners of 

vessels that are moored or have a mooring within of just outside Balluta Bay are to 

remove them by Sunday 16th June 2019 and not as stated due to a typo error. 

 

 

All other information in Local Notice to Mariners No 061 of 2019 will remain valid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 

 

 


